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Jane Tucker

From: Boyle, Stephen <Stephen.Boyle@HistoricEngland.org.uk>

Sent: 01 April 2015 10:21

To: planning

Subject: FAO Stephen Kilmartin - Planning Application 3/2014/0764

Dear Stephen, 
 
Thank you for the recent notification regarding amended plans for 3/2014/0764.  I confirm that our 
advice letter of 15 September 2014 (P00433770) remains our position. 
 
If you require anything further do let me know. 
 
Steve Boyle | Business Officer 
Lancashire & Cumbria 

Direct Line: 0161 242 1434 

  

Historic England | Canada House 
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We are the public body that looks after England's historic environment. We champion 

historic places, helping people to understand, value and care for them, now and for 

the future.  

Sign up to our enewsletter to keep up to date with our latest news, advice and 

listings. 
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This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which 

are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received 

it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do 

not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any 

information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. 

 

 


